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TITLE: Colorado Springs Chapter Welcomes Scouting America 

                                

The Colorado Springs (COS), Colorado Chapter of MOWW was honored to welcome three 

distinguished guests from Scouting America to our May Dinner Meeting.  Jim Machamer, Scout 

Executive for the Pathway to the Rockies Council provided a look at the National Level Scouting 

Program with emphasis on the name change from Boy Scouts of America to Scouting America 

to encourage female membership in the Scouting organization.  He was followed by Steve 

Hayes, the Council President for our local Scouting Organization who updated us on the 

reorganization and upgrades to the Cub Scout programs, the impact of COVID on Scouting 

operations and participation, and upcoming Colorado summer camps.  Finally, Brody Lambert 

provided a “Scouts-eye view” of the process and requirements to achieve the title of Eagle Scout, 

the highest level of achievement in Scouting.  All of our Scouting representatives assured us that 

Scouting remains one of the most well-attended and nationally critical youth programs to build 

outdoor skills, leadership proficiency, community service, and life skills for our students and 

young adults.   

            

Colonel Kerm Neal (r), COS Commander, presents          Colonel Neal recognizes Cody Lambert, 

Certificates of Appreciation to Steve Hayes and   Eagle Scout candidate and guest speaker 

Jim Machamer, Scouting America Executives  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


